
March 20, 2024 

Update Regarding Be-Bop Biscotti Pricing 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We're writing to inform you about an upcoming adjustment to our pricing structure. 

We understand that price changes can be inconvenient, and we haven't taken this 

decision lightly. Since our last price increase, we've experienced significant 

increases in labor, materials, ingredients and packaging. 

Thank you very much for your understanding and continued support. We truly 

appreciate your business. 

Sincerely, 


